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Good Afternoon Members,

CPS began the distribution of retro checks this past Friday, July 26. We know that some members
have questions about their retro checks, and CPS has conveyed that they would like all retro check
questions to go through Payroll Compliance: payrollcompliance@cps.edu

If you have additional questions regarding your retro check after reaching out to Payroll Compliance,
you can contact Trumaine Reeves (lreeves@seiu73.org) or Stacia Scott-Kennedy
(sscott@seiu73.org)

In Solidarity,
Trumaine Reeves
Director, CPS
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